
 

MEMORANDUM 

Date:   March 12, 2014 

 
To:    Honorable Steve Lavagnino, Chair, and  

Members of the Board of Supervisors 
 

From: Takashi Wada, Interim Director – 
  Alcohol, Drug & Mental Health Services 
 
Subject:  Traditions Behavioral Health Contract: 
  Continuance of Administrative Item A-29 to the meeting of 

April 22, 2014 
 

cc:   Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer 
        
 

 
 

The Traditions Behavioral Health Contract was originally before the Board of 
Supervisors for consideration on February 18, 2014.  In consideration of ongoing 
fact-finding, discussions between interested parties, and in order to provide 
additional information staff requests the continuance of Administrative Item A-6 to 
the meeting of April 22, 2014.  Thank you. 
 

 

 


